KIRKPATRICK FLEMING AND DISTRICT COMMUNITY COUNCIL

MINUTES OF MEETING HELD ON 14th NOVEMBER 2017
Members present:- Colin Brown, Maureen Sharp, David Mann, Stephen Muir, Kath Richardson   

Councillors present:- Archie Dryburgh, Ronnie Tait
Police present:- Ewan Fraser, report given

Apologies:-Mike Buckley
Minutes of last meeting:- Agreed. 

Matters arising from those minutes:- None
Chairman’s report:- .
The defibrillator training on 10th October was very well attended, thanks to Archie Dryburgh for giving the training.

Secretary/Treasurer's report:-

Since our last meeting we have taken in £866.95 and spent £1626.33, this includes £771.56 for water rates for this year and £200.00 for electrical checks. Our current balance is £7496.37.

The Halloween party on 27th October was attended by 55 children with adults. 

Junction 21 update:-

A meeting has been arranged by Oliver Mundell with transport Scotland on 18th December near the slip road exit at Junction 21. Someone from Autolink is also due to attend along with Colin, Maureen and David. Colin wrote to Welcome Break head office in Newport Pagnell about the signage at the services but has had no response. Stephen followed it up on 6th by contacting the manager at the services, he sent video footage of 2 cars reversing back up the slip road and mentioned the recent accident but has had no response.

Hall charitable status:-

Colin has downloaded the application form to apply for charitable status, Maureen will contact Stuart Hamilton our ward worker to see if we can meet with him for advice and assistance to complete the form. 

Any other business:-

Stephen raised the issue of the bus shelter at the top end of the village – Denis Male had raised this in the past with SWTrans, it got cleaned up but needs some maintenance, the ground is uneven. Ronnie said he will raise it with SWTrans.
Date and time of next meeting:- Tuesday 9th January 2018 at 7pm. 

